
CSBA CONGRESS & NTGIE - 
VIRTUAL PROGRAM IS LIVE!
As wildfires continue to impact 
communities across Manitoba, the 
2025 CSBA Congress and National 
Trustee Gathering on Indigenous 
Education will now be held entirely 
online on July 3 and 4 (CST).

We are incredibly grateful to all delegates for your flexibility and 
support during this transition. Your commitment ensures we can 
continue this important work while standing in solidarity with 
affected communities.

Visit winnipeg2025.ca to explore the full schedule of keynotes, 
workshops, and interactive sessions designed to deliver a rich 
and engaging online experience.

Stay tuned to the website for the latest updates!

MSBA IS HIRING!
MSBA is hiring a Learning and 
Development Administrator. 
This position is accountable for 
administrative and technical 
tasks that support and promote board 
governance and school board professional development. 
Application deadline is Sunday, July 6, 2025.  

FALL REGIONAL MEETINGS 
SCHEDULE
Mark your calendars; the Fall Regional 
Meetings will be hitting the road and 
coming to a town/location near you 
again this fall. The MSBA executive will 
be visiting each region on the following 
schedule: 

•	 Region 1 - Saturday, October 18, Victoria Inn, Brandon

•	 Region 2 - Saturday, October 25, Crossroads United Pastoral 
Church, Carman

•	 Region 3 - Saturday, November 8, Larters Golf and Country 
Club, St. Andrews

•	 Region 4 - Monday, October 20, Kikiwak Inn, Opaskwayak/
The Pas

•	 Regions 5 & 6 - Saturday, November 1, Wyndham Garden 
Airport, Winnipeg

 

MSBA’S NEW LABOUR RELATIONS/HUMAN 
RESOURCES CONSULTANT
MSBA is excited to announce that the position of Labour 
Relations and Human Resources Consultant has been filled. 
Please join us in welcoming Kate Brown, who will officially begin 
her role on Tuesday, July 15.

Kate brings a wealth of experience and a strong background in 
labour relations and human resources. We’re thrilled to have 
her join our team and are confident she will make valuable 
contributions to our work.

When you have the opportunity, please take a moment to 
extend a warm welcome to Kate as she begins this exciting new 
chapter with us.

STUDENT 
LEADERSHIP 
IN MENTAL 
HEALTH
The Mark Dickof Memorial Scholarship, funded by Councillor 
Brian Mayes (St. Vital Ward) and awarded in partnership with 
the Manitoba School Boards Association and the Canadian 
Mental Health Association, honours student leadership in 
mental health advocacy.

Congratulations to this year’s recipients:

•	 Urban: Dakota Collegiate’s Student Wellness Action 
Group (SWAG), Louis Riel School Division

•	 Rural/Northern: Jean-Sebastian Pambrun, Souris School, 
Southwest Horizon School Division

Special thanks to Councillor Mayes, LRSD Chair Chris 
Sigurdson, Southwest Horizon Chair Janice McDonald, Dr. 
Karen Hochman, Stephen Sutherland (CMHA-MB), and MSBA 
President Alan M. Campbell for their heartfelt contributions.

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER!
With the end of another school 
year, this will be our last e-bulletin until 
September. The advent of summer also means a 
change in our office hours. In July and August, 
we will be closed on Mondays. We are 
open from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Tuesday to Friday, with a lunch 
hour closure from 12:00 noon to 
1:00 p.m.
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